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Dear Parent, 

Kindly note the management has decided to postpone the Tour as there is unprecedented rain at the 

scheduled venues of the tour (Tour to Pratapgad, Pune, Karla Caves and Imagica). The decision is taken 

owing to the safety and security of the students. You will be soon intimated regarding the Tour date. All 

parents are requested to submit the tour consent form and amount on or before 24/09/2018. 

Regards  

Principal 

 


